
Questions?
If you have any questions, please 
contact City Manager, Liane Welch
email: lwelch@ci.bay-city.or.us
phone: 503-377-2288

Final Public Open House
WHEN	 : 	 Thursday, February 3, 2022
WHERE	 : 	 Ad Montgomery Community Hall 

		 5525 B Street Bay City, Oregon 97107 
TIME	 : 	 5-7pm

Join Shapiro Didway and Bay City Public Works for 
our final public open house regarding the Master 
Plan for Al Griffin Memorial Park and Campground. 
You can stop by any time between 5-7pm to view and 
select your preferred Master Plan alternative and park 
and campground features.

If you are unable to attend, please stop by City Hall to 
view the master plan graphics. 

Online Survey
CLOSES FEBRUARY 9TH, 2022

If you have not already, please take a few 
minutes to view proposed improvements 
and select your preferred design and site 
amenities for Al Griffin Memorial Park & 
Campground! Some of the survey questions 
include:

• What Park feature would you like covered?
• What do you want the multisports court to

accomodate?
• What type of play structure do you prefer?
• What size day use pavilion would you like?

Al Griffin Memorial Park & Al Griffin Memorial Park & 
Campground Master PlanCampground Master Plan

Scan the QR Code or visit the link: 
https://forms.gle/do7vrmczywekuuhD6

Paper copies can be picked up from City Hall.


